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SCHEDULE

PART II
OFFICE-HOLDERS DISQUALIFIED FOR

PARTICULAR CONSTITUENCIES AND REGIONS

Column 1 Column 2 Column 3
Office-holders Constituencies Regions

Her Majesty’s Lord Lieutenant
or Lieutenant for an area in
Scotland.

Any constituency comprising
the whole or part of the
area in which the Lord-
Lieutenant holds office or
for which either the Lord-
Lieutenant discharges the
Lord-Lieutenant’s functions or
the Lieutenant discharges the
Lieutenant’s functions.

Any region comprising the
whole or part of the area in
which the Lord Lieutenant
holds office or in which either
the Lord Lieutenant discharges
the Lord-Lieutenant’s
functions or the Lieutenant
discharges the Lieutenant’s
functions.

Her Majesty’s Lord Lieutenant
or Lieutenant for the City of
Aberdeen, Dundee, Edinburgh
or Glasgow.

Any constituency comprising
the whole or part of the city
in which the Lord-Lieutenant
holds office or for which the
Lieutenant is appointed.

Any region comprising the
whole or part of the city in
which the Lord Lieutenant
holds office or for which the
Lieutenant is appointed.
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